May 7, 1926.

General Sir Arthur Currie,G.C.HM.G., K.C.B.,
MeGill University,
Montreal,

Dear Sir Arthur,

I enclose you covny of nart
of a letter received from my old friend, Col-
onel E. M. Jones, the Headmaster of St.Albans
School, Herts., Fngland. This explains itself.

I would greatly aporeciate any
exvression of your views on this matter, in a
form which I might »ass on to Jones.

With kind regards, I am,

Yours very truly,

PEN/C

Tne.

P. S. - I was at Stanstead a couple of days ago,
and finally inspected the granite for the com-
memorative blocks for the battlefields sites.
They will be shinped this month.




